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To keep a living creature in a cage no more the size of an A4 sheet is the grossest cruelty. This is 
done to battery hens. This should not be allowed in a civilised country. Any person debating this 
bill should understand that this is an intolerable life for a living creature and should not vote for 
profit of companies . 
 
Animals should not be factory farmed like this. It is an abomination. They should be free to 
move and stretch their wings. Voting for keeping a living creature in this state is totally cruel. 


